

1917 North Centennial Street High Point, North Carolina 27262

May 22, 2025

Dear Middle School Parents,

As we wrap up the 2024-2025 school year, I want to thank you for a wonderful school year filled with many exciting events and accomplishments. Thank you for your continued partnership with Wesleyan. This year, we introduced C.S. Lewis's *Chronicles of Narnia* series to our literature classes. We believe these books offer our students the opportunity to experience Biblical imagery in a creative and engaging literary context.

This summer the following books from the *Chronicles of Narnia* series will be required reading for the specifically outlined grade levels. The book assigned to your child should be read before the first week of school. You can find copies of each book in our school library, or by using the provided links below.

We look forward to seeing our students grow as they experience the world of Narnia. As you prepare for the 2025-2026 school year, please let us know if you have any question about the assigned reading. Have a great summer and we will see you in August!

Mr. Clodfelter & the Middle School Literature Teachers

Assigned Books for the 2025-2026 School Year by Grade Level

Rising Sixth-grade Academy students: The Horse and His Boy by C.S. Lewis (Available at Amazon)

Rising Sixth-grade Enrichment students: The Horse and His Boy by C.S. Lewis (Available at Amazon)

Rising Seventh-grade Academy students: The Voyage of the Dawn Treader by C.S. Lewis (Available at Amazon)

Rising Seventh-grade Enrichment students: Choice read (Available here)

Rising Eighth-grade Academy students: The Magician's Nephew by C.S. Lewis (Available at Amazon)

Rising Eighth-grade Enrichment students: Choice read (Available here)